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I am strongly opposed to the proposal to allow homeless encampments in our parks. As voters, we
just passed an enormous tax to produce funds for the homeless problem destroying our city. Please
use the money and energy on providing services to folks that find themselves houseless while
continuing to build tiny houses. Don’t continue to allow the ruin of Portland.
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